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Please remember the Autumn Term finishes next  
Friday 17th December from 12.00 noon 

School restarts for all pupils on Wednesday 5th January  
Happy holidays in the meantime and Happy Christmas if you celebrate 

this wonderful festival at this time of year 

 

Christmas at Camelot  

A time to celebrate 

+  
Thursday 16th December 

Colourful Jumper Day 
Everyone is invited to wear 
their most colourful jumper 

over their school uniform (please do not 
wear other home clothes.. it is a colourful 

jumper and school uniform day!) 

Christmas Lunch 
If your child usually has a packed lunch 

then this is one day when we recommend 
they join in the school lunch. Mr Carlos   
always excels himself and produces an    
exceptional traditional Christmas lunch  

See Page 3 of this newsletter regarding  

Christmas Trees.. plus free ones 

End of the year at Camelot  

A time to reflect and celebrate 

2021… tougher than 2020? 

A whole year where we have been unable 
to provide the education planned to be 

offered due to restrictions imposed on us.  
It is noted that during this time, Camelot 
children have attended school in above  

national average numbers which in         
terminology used by Ofsted is 

“outstanding”. 
Well done and thank you to all our parents 

and carers for your support at this time.  
It seemed a good time to remind you all of 

the message from governors from July. 



Surely not again… this time Year One and every child in the school! 

 

Laptops for 
all Year 1   

children now 
sourced! 

(laptops to be       
distributed before 
the end of term) 

 

We are amazed by ourselves on 
some occasions and this time this 

is one of these occasions!  
With the generous support of 
Southwark Council and the        
Department for Education we 
have sourced laptops for Year 1 to 
add to those already provided to 
all other year groups.  The laptop 
is a permanent loan from the 
school for the time children 
attend Camelot School.  
 

Please return any laptop, charger 
and carrycase when your child 
leaves Camelot. 
 

Please note, we cannot replace       
broken laptops due to preventable 
damage and request that parents/
carers replace faulty chargers 
(costing approximately £20). 

Every child in Year 1 to Year 6 can now access their 
Google Classroom page should the need arise 

(remember what happened last year!) 

 

 

 



A Christmas Tree for your family? 
If you can wait until Friday 17th December    

Again this year, the school have been 
gifted two beautiful trees to sparkle 
and bring Christmas cheer to our 
school halls. The company who gifted 
the trees is recommended below and 
please do support them if you are    
buying a tree. 

We would now like to share the 
joy of a Christmas tree with     

two Camelot families.   

You will need to fit the following three 
criteria if you would like to be in with a 
chance of  having one of the trees     

delivered to your family next week. The criteria are: 

 You will need a room that can fit a 2.5 metre/8 foot tree! (not every house) 

 You live within walking distance of the school (school staff will walk the tree to you) 

 You text the words “Christmas Trees” to Mr Robinson 07944 720606 before 4.00 
p.m. on Monday 13th December when there’ll be a draw for the two lucky families! 



We are not permitted to advocate for a supermarket but… 
If you are ever in Tesco in the locations below  

please can you vote for Camelot School! 
 

Supporting the Camelot School Breakfast and After School Provision has been 
nominated for the customer vote in Tesco stores January to March 2022.  

Presently the school cannot afford to offer this provision and we have made a 
range of bids to charities and businesses to support our plans 

 

Stores which will vote on your project  Please see below a list of stores taking part in the voting on your project.   
  
Brixton Superstore  SW2 5RS   Kennington Superstore  SE11 5QU  
Stockwell Express  SW9 7AA   Waterloo Rd Express  SE1 8UL  
The Dumont Express  SE1 7TJ   Denmark Hill Express  SE5 8EJ 
St Georges Wharf Express SW8 2JW   Clapham Oval Express  SW9 0HR  
Lambeth Express   SE11 6HR   South Lambeth Express SW8 2JU  
Kennington Park Rd Express SE11 4RS   Brixton Coldharbour Lane Express SW9 8SE  
London Herne Hill Express SE24 0AH   Waterloo Baylis Express SE1 7FN 
 

“Camelot School are bidding for a cash boost from the Tesco Community Grants initiative. Tesco 
works with community charity Groundwork to run its community funding scheme, which sees 

grants of up to £1,500, £1,000 and £500 awarded to local community projects.   

 

London Thunder—our local basketball team—located next to Millwall Football 
Ground  is offering a holiday programme of Basketball for your children.  

£10 a day during the holiday period. Contact The Thunder on   

https://my.coacha.app/member_signup/Q3V9ZXA9LN 

 

https://my.coacha.app/member_signup/Q3V9ZXA9LN


2022 is the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee year and all schools have been       

granted an additional holiday day to join in with celebrating and                 

acknowledging this exceptional achievement by Her Majesty.   

Our Camelot Term Dates have been varied accordingly and are confirmed 

below. Please note the Jubilee celebrations actually take place during the 

Summer half term break in June 2022 

 



“Please sign up for this highly recommended course if you are available.   
Parenting can be a tough ask and rarely does such an opportunity come up” 

 


